
HELP TEACH CHILDREN VALUES......

WELCOME
Dear Principal and Board of Trustees,   
 
Re: The CRE programme in your school  
 
Our Chris�an Religious Educa�on (CRE) programmes are taught in over 600 schools throughout New Zealand and we 
really appreciate that your Board has given us the opportunity to offer this to your school. Thank you for the 
privilege of working with you and your special school community – we look forward to serving your school this year 
and to our ongoing partnership. 
 
We hope that this Informa�on Pack answers any ques�ons you may have about the CRE programme, but please 
don’t hesitate to get in contact with myself or our Na�onal Office should you have any further queries. 
 
In this CRE Informa�on Pack you will find the following documents: 

• OUR COMMITMENT 
• CODE OF EXPECTATIONS FOR CRE TEACHERS 
• RECOMMENDED PROCEDURE GUIDELINES 
• SAMPLE INTRODUCTION & OVERVIEW OF OUR CURRICULUM 
• WHAT IS CRE? BROCHURE 
• CHAMPIONS BROCHURE 

 
Our curriculum – Life Choices & Street Stories 
The two curriculum op�ons we as an organisa�on endorse are ‘Life Choices’ and ‘Street Stories’. Enclosed in this 
folder you will find a sample of the Introduc�on and Overview for our Life Choices curriculum. The Team Leader 
overseeing the programme at your school will supply you with the specific Overview of the curriculum that will be 
taught in your school this year. If you wish they can also provide you with a full copy of the teaching materials for 
you to display in your recep�on area, please don’t hesitate to request this from them. 
 
Recommended Procedure Guidelines 
From �me to �me there can be confusion about when and how Religious Instruc�on classes are to run, so here at 
CEC we have prepared some guidelines which may assist you in implemen�ng the programme in your school. You 
will find these enclosed in this pack. 
 
If you have any queries or wish to discuss anything regarding the CRE programme, please feel free to phone me on 
the number below. Alterna�vely, your Regional Advisor will be more than happy to visit and meet with yourself or 
the Trustees of the Board if this is something you would like to happen. 
 
We thank you for partnering with CEC. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Tracy Kirkley 
School Engagement Manager 
tracy@cec.org.nz 
021 287 1666 
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